
Music 

You will  know how keen 
on developing a strongly 
musical school I am by 
the opportunities we  

provide and the amount 
of times I go on about it! 
This week we need to say 

a big thank you to Mrs 
White and Mrs Moody 
who have started a Key 
Stage 1 lunchtime choir, 
to ensure more children 

in school get wider       
opportunities. 

News and Views 

Wibsey Primary—A Community of Learners 

Reminder                  
The Consultation       

Evening arranged for 
Thursday 19th April will 
be available for booking 
appointments via the on-
line booking system from 

next Wednesday.  All   
appointments booked for 
27th Feb will be carried 

forward.  Please log on if 
you need to change your 

appointment. 

Thank you to Year 6     
parents for accommodating 

the changes to children’s 
schedules due to mock SAT 

work this week. It has    
enabled us to try out a few 

different approaches to 
ensure children are much 
more relaxed in smaller 

groups for the actual tests. 
Feedback from your      

children has been great. 

Attendance 

Congratulations to     

classes 6.3 with 99.3% & 

3.1  & R3 with 98.3% 
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Have a   

good     

weekend 

 

N.M. Cooper 

 

Headteacher 

   

Bradford Bulls 
Bradford Bulls are 

working with groups of 
children in different 
year groups on skills 

development over the 
last few weeks. This 
week saw sessions 

with Years 3 and 4. It 
has been really lovely 

to see some of our 
younger children      

involved in this, and to 
continue working with 

a sports club in our 
community. 

 

Spring hasn't sprung! 
Despite my hopes to 

the contrary last week, 
it looks like we will go 
into the weekend and 
maybe start next week 
with a mini cold snap. 
School will carry on as 

normal and you can 
take this as the case 

unless otherwise       
notified by text, BSO or   

local radio.   
Please ensure or        

remind your children 
that winter coats are 

still needed, alongside 
appropriate footwear, 

as we endeavour to 
give them a break in 

the fresh air everyday. 
  


